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SSMC’s “Adopt a Wish” program with Orphanage in 

Batam, Indonesia 
 

By Jindal Sanjeev and Ida Ho for InSight 

 

On 22 Dec 2012, SSMC extended its community care outreach to under privileged children, 5 to 
16 years old, residing in Berkat Bangsa Orphanage in Batam, Indonesia. Some of the children, 
benefited from the program are victims of 2006 Tsunami that hit Indonesia very hard.  

 

 
                      SSMC volunteers with children at Berkat Bangsa Orphanage celebrated Christmas at Batam 

 
In a two week long charity drive more than S$2,000 collected in terms of cash and gifts from 
more than 100 employees. In a pursuit to bring smiles to these children, a team of 6 SRC 
representatives, brought with them the cash and gift donations from our SSMC employees, went to 
Batam to fulfill their Christmas wishes. 
 
In a joyful atmosphere, the children sang Christmas carols and presented a Christmas cultural 
performance; while SSMC volunteers, slipped back into their childhood, joint them and had fun in 
games like popping balloons and musical chairs. 
 
The day reached an exciting climax with the gift presentation which attracted lots of beautiful smiles 
from our kiddo friends. Each child was presented a Gift package with a T-shirt, a pair of Shoes,  School 
bag  plus a play set (for younger kids) or Wrist watch (for elder kids).  SSMC also donated 2 fans for the 
Berkat Bangsa Orphanage facilities which house 35 children. 
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Children sang Christmas carol and presented

 

 
Cultural performance to showcase their talents 
 
 

 

Sanjeev and Au, presented SSMC donations to 
the Orphanage representative 

 

 

Grinning from ear to ear, all 35 children happily received      
their Christmas Gifts  

 

 
 

Thank you Chee Wee, Lenard, Sanjeev, Au (& his daughter), Myat, and Ting to be our ambassadors to bring joy 
and smiles to all children and spread the “SSMC Care” community spirit. Congrats for the job well done!! 

 

This SSMC’s first overseas outreach expedition and it was indeed a great experience for many SSMC 
volunteers and SRC representatives. Congratulations for their good efforts and bring SSMC’s best 
wishes and our care for the less privileged children. Well Done! Please keep up the good work! 
 


